
This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected
email - STS-Security

From: Contact TPUC
To: Ectory R. Lawless
Subject: FW: Docket # 2400044
Date: Friday, February 7, 2025 7:22:10 PM

From: George Gregory <s m> 
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2025 4:40 PM
To: Contact TPUC <Contact.TPUC@tn.gov>
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From: George Gregory < >
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 9:25 AM
To:  < >
Subject: Letter to the Editor

Background. Limestone Water UOC is the owner of the water system at Candlewood Lakes.
They have petitioned the state of Tennessee to raise our water rates from $40/mo to
$67.50/mo, which is a 68% increase. Needless to say, the residents are not happy. 
In my search for support, I reached out to all elected officials for Tennessee. From the
governor on down, the only response I got was from Johnny Shaw. I spoke with him and with
his associate, Allison Sneed (I hope the spelling is correct). Not only did I receive information
over the phone, but Ms Sneed made her presence known at a Public Forum held at Pickwick
Landing on Jan 30.
I do not have the proper words to thank these folks for being invested in their constituents
and for listening to our opinions and for offering support.
Much thanks to Rep Johnny Shaw and his associates. If you need him, just reach out. It works.

Regards.

George Gregory
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